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Settling In Meetings – Wednesday 20th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We would like to invite you in for a Settling In Meeting with your child’s teacher.  The 

meetings will take place at the following times in the following places on Wednesday 

20th September. 

 

Foundation -   15:30hrs in Lions and Tigers Classroom 

Years 1 and 2 –  15:30hrs in the School Hall 

Years 3 and 4 –  15:30hrs in Classrooms 

Year 5 –    15:30hrs in Classrooms 

Year 6 –    16:15hrs in the School Hall 

 

If you are unable to attend this settling in meeting, there will be a PowerPoint with all 

the information on it for you, which will be put on the school website the day after. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Regards 

Nikki Pollitt 

 


